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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 
 
 
 
January 5, 2023 
 
 
 
Dr. Darryll Pines 
President 
University of Maryland, College Park 
Office of the President 
Main Administration Building 
College Park, MD 20742 
 
Dear Darryll, 
 
Thank you for forwarding the request of the University of Maryland, College Park to  
change the name of the Ph.D. in Measurement, Statistics and Evaluation to the Ph.D. in 
Quantitative Methodology: Measurement and Statistics. I understand there is no change in the 
curriculum and this request to change the name is to better reflect the scope of the program’s 
curriculum, the future field of quantitative methodology, and the broader application of the skills 
and knowledge students gain from this program.  
 
I am pleased to approve this action. I have confidence that the program will continue to meet 
with success under the new title.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jay A. Perman 
Chancellor 
 
Cc:  Jennifer King Rice, Senior Vice President and Provost 
       Darlene Brannigan Smith, Interim Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs  
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